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Subsequent to finalization of the Addendum to Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) No. 84791, 
dated February 16, 2023, a minor revision to the environmental document has been made. 
Specifically, additional text has been added to describing the existing sewer. The revision made is 
reflected in a strikethrough and/or underline format. 
 
 
1. Project Description, page 8: An existing 15-inch reinforced concrete public sanitary sewer line 

that serves both RCHSD and the Sharp Memorial Hospital Campus runs from west to east across 
the RCHSD campus. This sewer line drains to the Kearny Mesa Trunk Line east of the campus. 
Sanitary sewer connections for proposed buildings would connect to the existing City sewer 
lines on the RCHSD campus and a new connection on Children's Way. Several buried tanks 
would be installed to provide 72 hours of emergency sanitary sewage storage to be able to 
maintain hospital operations in the event of City sewer system disruption in accordance with the 
requirements for hospital facilities contained in SB 1953. These would include a 45,000- gallon 
tank to support the ICU and a 24,000-gallon tank at the CUP.  The existing sewer line is 
anticipated to be replaced-in-place prior to any construction occurring over the easement. 

 
 
The revision made to the Addendum does not affect the environmental analysis or conclusions of 
the environmental document. The addition of the new information only clarifies and does not result 
in no new impacts or new mitigation beyond those previously disclosed. 
 


